
 

 
We would like to share our latest news with fellow WCAworld members. The city of 
Sapporo approved us as an SDGs promotion company and recognized us on their 
website here. We will continue to work on this as a promotion company. 
 

 
 

www.trapors.co.jp 

https://www.sapporo-sdgs.com/company_profile/?id=87
http://www.trapors.co.jp/

